Good evening,

On Thursday, September 5, Northeast will host a Math 1 Night for all students that are currently enrolled in Math 1. This meeting will begin at 5:30 pm in the media center. At this meeting, you will engage in ways to assist your students with the curriculum and find out more about what is expected in the class.

We are also finally offering soccer tryouts on Thursday, September 5 after school from 3:30 pm to 5:15 pm. If your student is interested in trying out for soccer, they must stay after tomorrow and have a physical either in hand or on file.

Thank you and Keep Charging Rams!

